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QUE ONDEE BOLA 
UPDATE September 19, 1983 

Que Ondee Sola Budget 
Approved At Last! 

On September 15, 1982, the budget of 
Que Ondee Sola was finally passed by the 
Fees and Allocation Committee. Every year, 
the process of passing the budgets of Que 
Ondee Sola, the Union for Puerto Rican 
Students (U.P.R.S) and of the Sociology Club 
is a painstaking experience. The issue of 
these student organizations being too 
"political" always interferes with the process. 

On September 15th, during the Fees and 
Allocation Committee meeting, the issue of 
mailing copies of Que Ondee Sola to political 
prisoners in the U.S. momentarily deterred the 
Committee of its assigned task, which is to 
pass budgets. If it were not for the presence 

.... 
60 Students Remain In 

Lopez' Class!·! 
• 

Over 80 studen ts had initially 
registered to take the criminal justi~e course 
offered by Professor Jose Lopez, which is 
entitled "Police in the Minority Community." 
But, due to the massive confusion created by 
the U.N.I. administration on whether the class 
was supposed to meet at 9:00 or 10:00 a.m., 
some students were forced to drop the course. 
Even with the drops, Professor Lopez has 60 
students remaining in his class. 

It is conceivable that more than 80 
students would have registered for "Police in 
the Minority Community" if it were not for 
the delay tactics of the U.N.I. administration. 
But, this course has again proven beyond a 
doubt, that, Professor Lopez enjoys massive 
student support. 

of Walter William, Director of Student 
Activities and Ken Petropoulos (Fees 
President) diligent direction, the budget of 
Que Ondee Sola would have been the topic of 
political debate and not of budgetary review. 
Of course , Que Ondee Sola representatives 
were present to defend its budget at the Fees 
and Allocation Committee meeting, but if it 
were not for the two individuals previously 
mentioned, the budgetary process would have 
been more troublesome. 

Union For Puerto Rican 
Students Commemorates 

EL GRITO DE LARES 
THURSDAY. SEPTEMBER 22 

AT 12:3Q P.M. 

SPECIAL SERVICE' 
BROWN PORTABLE 
The U.P.R.S. welcomes the entire U.N.I. 

student body and faculty to come out on 
September 22nd to Special Service' brown 
portable at 12:30 pm to celebrate the birth of 
the Puerto Rican nation. 


	Que Ondee Sola- September Update 1983
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1663699683.pdf.nhBvS

